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TO: PARTICIPATING ORGANS OF STATE   

SUBJECT: RT57-2019: VEHICLE SHORTAGES

 
The National Treasury, received notifications from various service providers on 

the RT57-2019 contract pertaining to conditions impeding timely delivery of 

vehicles. These notifications highlights a global semiconductor shortage. 

With the above mentioned background, participating organs of state contractors 

are hereby notified about the global shortage of semiconductors and this will or 

is affecting timeous delivery of vehicles on the contract. 

The National Treasury will continue to monitor developments regarding the 

availability of semiconductors and update participating organs of state 

accordingly. It will be important for organs of state to put contingency plans in 

place to mitigate against the impact of this shortage of vehicles. 

Kind regards 

MOTHUSHI MOIFO 
ACTING CHIEF DIRECTOR: TRANSVERSAL CONTRACTING 
DATE: 15 DECEMBER 
2021
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